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A quick fun test of character, yes! Let’s ignore data and the
empirical for a moment and consider the following. At the end,
consider what is best mastered and applied in our role.
Take a look at the strange (to want for a better word) emoticons
and select the one that comes to your liking. Act quickly and
try not to include logical thinking. Chose?

And that means that your choice.
(One)
The first option: you are trying to show your finer qualities to
others, which includes a sense of humor (with a hint of sarcasm)
and the ability not to dwell on the problems. People tend to
think you are persistent and stubborn person who loves noisy
society. All this is true, but only partly. In reality, you
sometimes become tired of optimism masks and would love to
become a whiner, so you regret it. Fortunately, this mood is the
exception rather than the rule for you.
(Two)
The number two says that you do not mind taking part in some
adventure, if it does not require you to find greater mental
effort and material costs. Ideally, you are a true lover of
pleasures, like to make friends, you entertained day and night
and it is desirable for its money. Therefore, difficult to leave
you close to the people who sometimes suffer extremely from your
whims. By the way, do you believe that your character – is real
gold, and no non-negotiable.
(Three)
Number three; you know how well to hide your thoughts. You have
the typical careerist character, which in your case is a big
plus. You tend toward strategic thinking and you can lead to a
good ending all initiative. Often, however, you prefer not to
solve problems, and avoid them. Due to this quality, you may
attribute surrounding indecision. But you know something that
intelligent people will not go up the hill - a clever mountain
bypass.
(Four)
Fourth smiley is a measure of creative and active nature. You
can vary the life of the people around and their own is due to
the brilliant ideas that you visit from time to time. If due to
circumstances beyond your reasons have not found a creative
incarnations, you can switch to the new challenges without
falling into despair because of the unfulfilled plans. As a
rule, people with your character are lucky in life.

(Five)
The fifth option indicates that your character laid the basis
for good fighting qualities. If in your life there are
conflicts, then you possibly try to always win over the
opponent. The only option when you are ready to lay down their
arms - a recognition of your own wrong. After all, your
character has such a quality as justice. You try to bring it
started to end by virtue of innate stubbornness and around this
value.
(Six)
Sixth smiley means that your character has a desire for power
and the desire to lead. In this case, you are not devoid of a
certain percentage of sentimentality and are prepared to do a
lot for those who are in need of your patronage. People with
such a character are able to endure hardship and to serve as a
reliable stone wall for relatives and friends. Pathologically do
not tolerate liars and traitors.
(Seven)
Seventh option: you expect from others love and understanding in
exchange for its natural charm. Often, you can use the so-called
"sweet lies" to get what you want, and it does not feel any
remorse. Such tactics often bring their results and helps the
good work to ensure that others cannot get by aggressive
pressure. However, sometimes you happen to overrun, when the
world becomes not nice. In this case you need to escape from
depression intercourse.
(Eight)
The eighth version says that your character is gifted with a
healthy share. You are able to decompose into components any
problem and even find useful points in it if you wish, so
friends and family do not mind to share with you. After all, you
will always find comforting counterweight. In cases you do not
like surprises, and people with your character choose to find a
stable profitable operation.
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